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24th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 
In response to the some negative comments received regarding ‘Carmel Jane Photography’ we have sourced 
another photo company. 
 
We have arranged for ‘Bax and Me Photography’ to come into school on Wednesday 9th February 2022 for 
those parents wishing to have their child’s individual photograph retaken.  If your child is new to our school or 
was absent from school they may also have their photo taken.  Please note this is for individual photographs 
only not sibling photographs.  
 
We are aware that some parents were happy with their child’s photograph and therefore may not wish for their 
child’s individual photograph to be retaken/taken.  As always buying school photographs is a matter of parental 
choice and not compulsory. 
 
If you would like to have your child’s individual photograph retaken/taken please give consent via 
Schoolgateway by Thursday 3rd February 2022 at the latest.  This is located in the payments section titled 
‘Individual Photographs - Wednesday 9th February 2022’.    Please note that your child’s photograph will NOT be 
retaken/taken unless pre-booked via schoolgateway. 
 
Please take a look at their website:   https://www.baxandmephotography.co.uk for further information and to 
view their gallery. 
 
Further information on ordering photographs will be sent home with the children on the day.  All orders will 
need to be placed directly online with the company.  Please ensure any feedback comes directly to school 
rather than through social media platforms. 
 
Bax and Me Photography will also be taking class photographs during the Summer Term 2022. 
 
Yours sincerely                                

 

T Skeggs 

 
TERESA SKEGGS 
Executive Headteacher. 
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